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Michigan residents have a right to know who is funding the campaigns of politicians and  
ballot initiatives, what conflicts of interest their public leaders may have and who is lobbying 

their public officials.

Our state has been on the wrong track on government transparency. According to the Center 
for Public Integrity, we have the weakest transparency and ethics laws in the nation. Working 

together, we can make Michigan a leader in transparent government and go from worst to first.

Join us and share your ideas to restore the public’s trust in state government.

For more information or to save a seat, 
call Representative Cambensy’s office: (517) 373-0498.
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